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Upcoming office holiday closures 

reminder 
 

(Kahnawake – 22, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to remind the community that 
all administrative offices will be closed for the holidays from Thursday, 
December 24th until Friday, January 1st, 2016.  
 
Friday household garbage pickup on Christmas and New Year’s Day 
will take place the following Mondays (December 28th & January 4th). 
For residents in the village area (from the tunnel to the Peacekeeper 
station), please have your bags curbside by 7:30am, as the truck will 
pass earlier on those two Mondays. 
 
The Transfer Depot will be closed on December 24th, 25th, 31st and 
January 1st. 
 
There will be no household recycling pickup from December 25th to 
January 1st, and business pickup will resume on Monday, January 11th.  
 
Additionally, there will be a Christmas Tree pickup on Thursday, 
January 21st, 2016. Please ensure trees are free of decorations and 
placed curbside by 7am. The Transfer Depot will also have a bin 
available for those wishing to drop off their tree. 
 
The offices will resume regular business hours on Monday, January 4th 
at 8:30am. 
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